
TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 
OFFICE OF THE CLERK 
NOTICE OF QUORUM 

Posted: August 4, 2021 

 
In compliance to the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice 
is hereby given that a quorum of the Town of Port Washington Town Board will meet 
Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 7:00 PM at Groeschel Road. Per a petition filed in the 
clerk’s office to abandon a portion of Groeschel Road; WI State Statues §82.11 (1). The 
town supervisors shall personally examine the highway or proposed highway that is the 
subject of an application under §82.10.  
 
 
No formal action will take place. 
 
 
 
 

Heather Krueger, Clerk 
Town of Port Washington 

 


